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A shot from the right field line show that the clubhouse is nearing completion on the 

Louisa St. site.  The light towers are installed for night play and the sod and field will be 
installed over the next several months.  Teams will be playing on the field this fall. 

 
 

 
A side view of the clubhouse with a view of the Hudson River in the background.  The 

clubhouse is handicapped accessible and has a walkway extension from Louisa St. 
 
 



 
Construction continues on the handicap ramp which extends from Louisa St. to the rear 
of the clubhouse.  The clubhouse will be used for concessions as well as meetings and 
other related matters.   There is also an on-site parking lot over the right field fence.   
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